

## AP 336-2 Request for Email Address Consent

Canada's Anti-Spam Legislation ('CASL') came into effect on July 1, 2014. As a result, Abbotsford School District would like to ensure that we have your consent to receive electronic newsletters, school and community updates on matters from your children's school(s) and the school district. There may also be announcements, event invitations, and other electronic messages which may contain advertising or promotions regarding school fundraisers, field trips, the sale of yearbooks, student pictures, uniforms, books, canteen/cafeteria sales, prom or dance tickets, or similar events and offers.

☐ Yes, I CONSENT to receiving the above communications to my email address which I have provided below, and understand that I can withdraw this consent at any time.
Email Address:
$\square$ No, I DO NOT CONSENT to receiving the above communications to my email address.
Name:
Signature:
Date:
This information will be kept on file at the school your child is attending in Abbotsford School District.
If you have any questions please contact us at:

If you have any questions please contact us at <a href="mailto:info@sd34.bc.ca">info@sd34.bc.ca</a>

Abbotsford School District, 2790 Tims St, Abbotsford, BC, V2T 4M7 www.sd34.bc.ca